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Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director Serial No. 322
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation PSE/TLG/neh
Attn: Mr. Robert A. Clark, Chief Docket Nos. 50-338

Operating Reactors Branch No. 3 50-339
Division of Licensing License Nos. NPF- 4

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission NPF- 7
Washington, DC 20555

Gentlemen:

NUREG-0612-CO.1 TROL 0F HEAVY LOADS
NORTH ANNA POWER STATION

UNITS 1 AND 2

In our letter dated December 15,1982 (Serial Number 709), Vepco provided dates
as requested by NRC for completion of the Special Lifting Rig Analysis being per-
formed by Westinghouse per TER 2.1.5, Special Lifting Devices (Guideline 4,
NUREG-0612, Sec. 5.1.l(4)). Upon receipt of the final Westinghouse Report and after
performing an internal review and evaluation, Vepco was to submit to NRC the results
no later than May 16, 1983.

Vepco received the Westinghouse Report later than originally scheduled. Due to
this unanticipated delay in the receipt of the report, Vepco has not completed its
internal review and evaluation, therefore, requests an extension until June 20, 1983.

If you have any questions or require further clarification concerning the
above subject, please advise.

Iegy truly yours,

[ E_
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W. L. Stewart

cc: fir. James P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator
Region II h
Mr. M. B. Shymlock l 5
NRC Resident Inspector
North Anna Power Station /O
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